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Worshipping weekly at 9 am at the St. Leonard Volunteer 
Firehouse, 200 Calvert Beach Road. We use the first entrance. Please 
plan to stay afterwards for fellowship time.  All are welcome!  

 
 

 
We celebrate Communion on the second Sunday of the month.  Our 
next Communion service will be November 12.  Hope to see you and 
your guests.  We have a guest preacher/speaker for these services and f 
the preacher is not ordained, we have the communion elements 
consecrated ahead of time by an ordained pastor. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Lighthouse Fellowship theatrical group will present “The Unseen 
Guidance”, the second monthly skit this Sunday, October 15. Our goal is to 
have a skit monthly on the third Sunday.  The skits will present the Scripture 
reading of the morning in a unique fashion.  If you would like to become part 
of our drama group, please let us know.  

 
 
 

Lighthouse Fellowship Church is a Global Methodist Church that has 
been meeting since May 2023.  If you would like more information, please check out 
our webpage: lighthousefellowshipsomd.org or look for us on FaceBook. You can 
also email us at secretary@lighthousefellowshipsome.org.  Or send us a comment on 
our webpage.  

http://lighthousefellowshipsomd.org/
mailto:secretary@lighthousefellowshipsome.org

